

association of university and college employees

August 20, 1982

Robert Grant Director Employee Relations Department CAMPUS MAIL

Dear Mr. Grant:

To clarify my letter to you dated August 13, 1982, with respect to our representatives on the President's Advisory Committee on Safety, Security and Fire Prevention, Karen Shaw is, until such time as the Union and the University change the collective agreement, the Union's representative on this committee.

When and/or if we reach agreement on the addition of another AUCE person on the Committee, we will advise you who our second representative will be.

Yours truly,

Carole Cameron Union Organizer AUCE Local 1